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Mr. G. Reber, 
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Cleveland Park Station,
 
Washingt0!!..2.z._D.~.!h.S.A. 

Dear Reber, 

.. I was interested in reading your account in 
Sky and Telescope (March 1951) of your recent eclipse 
observations. You must have had a tough time trying to 
make things go at Attu. 

On reading the article I noticed that you do 
not appear to have seen Christiansen, Mills and Yabsley's 
paper on their similar observations and wondered if our 
Australian Journal of Scientific Research is available to 
you in a satisfactory manner. There are difficulties in 
distribution in some quarters which are not yet fixed. I 
am enclosing a copy of the relevant reprint which has been 
in short supply and has not yet had general circulation. 
Perhaps you could pass this on to Hagen and Haddock at 
your convenience. 

With best wishes, 
Yours sincerely, 

J /" ~'I.! ...~ 


